
Principal Message 4/1/22 

Stevenson Families, 

We sure have had a wet day today.  Please know that we utilize the Weather Bug app to monitor 
conditions in the area.  If lightning is present within in 10 miles or less, students remain in the building.  I 
know the weather can cause some lengthy dismissals, but I so appreciate all of your support and 
understanding as we ensure the safety of our children and staff. 

Please welcome Mrs. Pettigrew to the Stevenson family.  She is our new office clerk that began in the 
position this week.  She has jumped right in and already making herself at home.  We are so excited to 
have her.  Please direct all attendance items to her either by phone or email.  
Pettigrew.melissa@brevardschools.org 

I’d like to make everyone aware of a community meeting regarding the possibility of a hotel being built on 
Banana River Drive and Stafford Ave (right by Kelly Park).  The meeting is taking place on Thursday, April 
7th at 6:30 pm at the Lighthouse Community Church.  If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Turner 
(the meeting organizer) at arielturner44@icloud.com. 

Our Parent Fundraising Organization is holding their annual election. Please click the link to cast your 
electronic vote.  Voting ends Thursday, April 7th.  https://forms.gle/eaSVXQ6cwrdBucat9  

I apologize, but I made an error in last Friday’s message that I would like to correct.  The A+ Thrift Shop 
does not accept donations for Volunteer Hours.  The only way to receive Volunteer Hours from A+ Thrift 
Shop is to volunteer your time at the store.  They are open Tuesday through Friday from 9 - 4 and 
Saturday from 10 - 4.  When you volunteer your time at the shop, they will sign-off on your Volunteer 
Hour Log.  A+ Thrift Shop is a wonderful educational partner for our school and donates funds to support 
our programming.  We appreciate their continued partnership and your support of them by volunteering 
your time. 

Time is running out to order your yearbook - the website will remain open to accept orders until April 
15th, at 5:00 p.m.  https://www.strawbridge.net/services/yearbooks/.  Please note, no extra copies will 
be ordered or available for sale in the office. All orders must be placed through the Strawbridge 
website. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Monroe. 

We will have a food truck at Kelly Park again on Tuesday, April 5th.  A Latin food truck will be present from 
3:30 – 5:30 pm and will donate part of the proceeds to us in support of our programming.  So, mark your 
calendar and you don’t have to plan dinner that night. 

Well, one last thing.  Please remember to not arrive prior to 8:30 am.  There is no supervision.  If you 
arrive early and want to hold your child in your car until 8:30, please do so in a parking space.  I hope you 
all have a wonderful weekend!  Remember to sign up to assist in our car loop if you can.  2021-2022 Class 
Parents: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com)  Third through Sixth Grade students, make 
sure you get rest, eat a good breakfast, and show everyone how awesome you are on the FSA next week!  
I’m so proud of your growth this year! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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